
29th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You will all be aware that our headteacher, Mr Langford, is currently on sick leave due to a 

serious heart condition and, we are sure, will wish him well.  We do not know when he will 

be fit enough to return to work but he is being fully supported and his absence managed in 

line with school policy.  You will be informed of any further developments as and when 

appropriate. In his absence, Mr Lowrie-Herz will continue to lead the school as Acting Head, 

supported by our excellent staff.   

You may also have heard that there will be some staff changes from September 1st.  This is 

due to budgetary constraints beyond the control of governors who have had no alternative 

but to look at making savings next year.  We are very aware of the impact this will have on all 

staff and the community. Staff will do their best to ensure that children are unaffected. 

On behalf of governors, thank you to all parents and carers for your ongoing support; it is 

always noted and appreciated. 

Ann Thorne 

Chair. 

 

 


